COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

oth June, 1928.

Dear Sirs,
Reverting to my letter of the 11th April last

relative to the steamer "EDERA", T have to acquaint you
that the Owner has informed the Society's Surveyors at
Naples that the Boiler Survey will be completed on the
vessel's arrival at Rotterdam in a few days' time.
In the circumstances I shell be glad ir you will
give the case attention.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.

e

Lloyd's Regjister
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